
 

 

 
 
 
 
SUBJECT:   CHAMR BREAKFAST  

FOOD FAIR SUPER MARKETS 
THE CUSTARD STAND   
TIM FORTH & ANGIE COWGER SPEAKING                   

 
DATE & TIME:   FRIDAY, MAY 9TH, 2025 AT 7:30 AM 
 
LOCATION:  SAINT JOHN XXIII PASTORAL CENTER – CHARLESTON, WV 
 
 
Good morning, 
 
We would like to start off by thanking everyone who joined us at any of our 2024 events. We have been 
blessed every year to continue to increase our membership, the network of opportunities for those who 
attend, and most importantly the funds raised from our activities. We donate those funds to our local 
charities annually. None of this would be possible without our members, sponsors, participants, guests, and 
volunteers at these events. Thanks again to all who gave us their support in any form or fashion. As well 
for their most valuable resources - their time, on those days at those events. 
 
We are looking very forward to the upcoming year and would like to invite everyone to please make plans 
to join us on Friday, May 9th in Charleston, WV for breakfast, to honor and hear from our special guests 
Angie Cowger with Custard Stand Food Products, known for their popular Custard Stand Chili products, 
as well as from Tim Forth with Food Fair Super Markets, with their distribution center and grocery stores 
known to so many for so many years as “Forth Foods”.  
 
As mentioned above, one of the many benefits of attendance is the networking opportunities and sharing of 
ideas created at our events.  This year, along with the 7:30 to 8:30 social time that we ask everyone to be 
sure to take advantage of, we will also be gathering after the customary breakfast and speaking portion of 
the morning, to discuss in more detail several of the programs and services some of our attending 
organizations currently offer and work cooperatively on now.  Forth Foods being one of those key 
organizations.   
 
Attached you will find specifics for the event, RSVP form, and other details.  Please make your reservations 
as soon as possible by returning the attached RSVP form.  Reservations are due no later than Thursday, 
May 1, 2025. 
 
We look forward to seeing everyone. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mark Lambert  
CHAMR President 
 


